

Dear residents,

University Housing is looking for students to take the lead in promoting student success and creating thriving communities as RAs and RBAs for the 2026-2027 academic year.

We're seeking people who enjoy building and maintaining one-on-one relationships, are excited to be peer mentors and passionate about connecting students to resources.

Lead. Connect. Build. Applications are due Nov. 14, 2025.

MORE INFO

Shari Crandall
Director of Residential Programs and Services
University Housing
University of Georgia
housing@uga.edu
706-542-1421